
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School 
Frogmore Street 

Tring 

HP23 5AU 

Tel: 01442 822024 

admin@bishopwood.herts.sch.uk 

www.bishopwood.herts.sch.uk  

Instagram:  @bishopwoodtring 

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

Tuesday 23rd September 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
A quick reminder about tomorrow's trip to Chiltern Open Air Museum: 
 

● We will be leaving school at 9am promptly and will be returning to school by 3.30pm, traffic 
permitting. 
 

● Children should wear: 
- Bishop Wood Jumpers or cardigans  
- Comfortable bottoms eg joggers or leggings 
- Trainers or walking boots 
- Layers for warmth as we’ll be outside all day 
- A waterproof coat 
 

● Children should bring a small backpack containing: 
- A full leak proof water bottle 
- Packed lunch with an extra drink and snack 

 
For more information on the Chiltern Open Air Museum, you can follow this link, 
https://www.coam.org.uk/ 
 
We’re looking forward to a lovely day out! 
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Miss Stevens, Mrs Smart and Mr Patten 
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